
 

 

Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund 

December 31, 2020 

 

Thomas More University has signed a certification and agreement with the United States Department of 

Education to participate in the Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund (HEERF) created by the 

Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security Act (CARES Act), which was signed into law on March 27, 

2020.  

This relief fund has provided Thomas More University up to $1,329,216 in emergency funds, of which 

50%, or $664,608, will be used for direct emergency assistance to students for food, housing, course 

materials, technology, health care, and childcare.  

https://thomasmore.edu/COVID-19

